
From: Audra Burton
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Billy D
Subject: FW: Fanning Swd
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 1:05:22 PM

 
 
Audra L. Burton
Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
 
Office/ cell #432-448-5323
Fax# 575-689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
 
 

From: Sheldon Hitchcock [mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 8:07 PM
To: Audra Burton
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Fanning Swd
 
Audra, 
 
Mike and I have talked about the Fanning. We will need to do some further
 delineation. I have been busy, I apologize I will call Jerry tomorrow.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 19, 2014, at 8:04 PM, "Audra Burton" <audra@pyotewatersystems.com>
 wrote:

Hello Gentleman,
 
 Jerry is needing to know if you guys have come up with on what to
 do at the Fanning. Just a reminder guys. Please call Jerry 432-448-
4917 or email me.
 
Thank you
Audra L Burton
 
New Mexico District
Pyote Water Solutions, LLC
office / cell~432-448-5323
fax~575-689-8323
email~audra@pyotewatersystems.com 
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